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Deputy Hilary Jeune 
Chair, Environment, Housing, and Infrastructure Scrutiny Panel 
BY EMAIL 
 
28 April 2025 
 
Dear Chair,           
 
Re: Environment, Housing, and Infrastructure Panel Draft Residential Tenancy (Jersey) 
Amendment Law 202- Review 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 25 April, requesting a further deferral to the debate of the 
amendment law to 9 September.  
 
Although I am committed to doing what I reasonably can to support the Panel in conducting a 
thorough examination of the amendment, there are significant implications to such a delay that I 
will need to carefully assess before reaching a decision.  
 
I will write back to you by the end of the week. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

   

Deputy Sam Mézec  
Minister for Housing  
E s.mezec@gov.je 


